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 Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2 

Topic Blood Heart Frozen Kingdom A Child’s War Revolution Hola Mexico The Roman Empire  

English 

Text: Peter Pan, 
Pig heart boy 
 
-Fiction: Diary entry 
-Non- Fiction:  
Non-chronological 
texts 
 
Reading 
comprehension: 
-Identifying and 
discussing themes and 
conventions in and 
across a wide range of 
writing  
-Distinguish between 
statements of fact and 
opinion  
-Retrieve, record and 
present information 
from non-fiction  
 

Text: 
Shackleton’s 
journey 
 
-Non- fiction: 
Newspaper article 
-Poetry 
 
Text: Alma 
-Fiction: suspense 
writing 
 
Reading 
comprehension: 
-Identifying how 
language, structure 
and presentation 
contribute to 
meaning -
Summarising the 
main ideas drawn 
from more than one 
paragraph, 
identifying key 
details that support 
the main ideas  
-Asking questions to 
improve their 
understanding  
 

Text: Letters 
from a lighthouse 
 
-Fiction: Narrative, 
Diary entries 
-Non-fiction: non-
chronological report 
 
Reading 
comprehension: 
-Summarising the 
main ideas drawn 
from more than one 
paragraph, 
identifying key 
details that support 
the main ideas  
-Predicting what 
might happen from 
details stated and 
implied  
-Drawing inferences 
such as inferring 
characters’ feelings, 
thoughts and 
motives from their 
actions, and 
justifying inferences 
with evidence  
 
  

Text: Street Child 
 
 
-Fiction: Diary entry 
-Non-fiction: Non 
chronological report 
-Poetry 
 
Reading 
comprehension: 
-Drawing inferences 
such as inferring 
characters’ feelings, 
thoughts and 
motives from their 
actions, and 
justifying inferences 
with evidence  
-Checking that the 
book makes sense to 
them, discussing 
their understanding 
and exploring the 
meaning of words in 
context -Participate 
in discussions about 
books that are read 
to them and those 
they can read for 
themselves, building 
on their own and 
others’ ideas and 
challenging views 
courteously  
 

Text: Day of the 
Dead 
-Non- fiction texts: 
Information leaflet 
-Myths and Legends 
 
Text:The Arrival 
-Narrative 
-Poetry 
 
Reading 
comprehension: 
-Preparing poems and 
plays to read aloud and 
to perform, showing 
understanding through 
intonation, tone and 
volume so that the 
meaning is clear to an 
audience  
-Increasing their 
familiarity with a wide 
range of books, 
including myths, 
legends and traditional 
stories, modern fiction, 
fiction from our 
literary heritage, and 
books from other 
cultures and traditions  

 

 

Text: Roman 
invasion 
 
-Fiction: 
Newspaper articles 
-Non-fiction: Non- 
chronological report 
-Biography 
 
Reading 
comprehension:  
-Reading books that 
are structured in 
different ways and 
reading for a range of 
purposes  
-Identifying and 
discussing themes and 
conventions in and 
across a wide range of 
writing  
-Increasing their 
familiarity with a wide 
range of books, 
including myths, 
legends and 
traditional stories, 
modern fiction, fiction 
from our literary 
heritage, and books 
from other cultures 
and traditions  
  
 

Maths 

Place Value 
-Numbers to 
1,000,000 
-Numbers to 
10,000,000 
-Read and write 
numbers to 
10,000,000 
-Powers of 10 
-Number line to 
10,000,000 
-Compare and order 
any integers 
-Round any integer 
-Negative numbers 
 
Addition, 
Subtraction, 
Multiplication and 
Division 
-Add and subtract 
integers 
-Common factors 
-Common multiples 
-Rules of divisibility 
-Primes to 100 
-Square and cube 
numbers 
-Multiply up to a 4-
digit number by a 2-
digit number 
-Solve problems with 
multiplication 
-Short division 
-Division using factors 
-Introduction to long 
division 
-Long division with 
remainders 
-Solve problems with 
division 
-Solve multi-step 
problems 

Fractions 
-Equivalent fractions 
and simplifying 
-Equivalent fractions 
on a number line 
-Compare and order 
(denominator) 
-Compare and order 
(numerator) 
-Add and subtract 
simple fractions 
-Add and subtract 
any two fractions 
-Add mixed 
numbers 
-Subtract mixed 
numbers 
-Multi-step 
problems 
-Multiply fractions 
by integers 
-Multiply fractions 
by fractions 
-Divide a fraction by 
an integer 
-Divide any fraction 
by an integer 
-Mixed questions 
with fractions 
-Fraction of an 
amount 
-Fraction of an 
amount – find the 
whole 
 
Converting Units 
-Metric measures 
-Convert metric 
measures 
-Calculate with 
metric measures 
-Miles and 
kilometres 

Ratio 
-Add or multiply? 
-Use ratio language 
-Introduction to the 
ratio symbol 
-Ratio and fractions 
-Scale drawing 
-Use scale factors 
-Similar shapes 
-Ratio problems 
-Proportion 
problems 
-Recipes 
 
Algebra 
-1-step function 
machines 
-2-step function 
machines 
-Form expressions 
-Substitution 
-Formulae 
-Form equations 
-Solve 1-step 
equations 
-Solve 2-step 
equations 
-Find pairs of values 
-Solve problems 
with two unknowns 
 
Decimals 
-Place value within 1 
-Place value – 
integers and 
decimals 
-Round decimals 
-Add and subtract 
decimals 
-Multiply by 10, 100 
and 1,000 
-Divide by 10, 100 
and 1,000 

Fractions, 
decimals and 
percentages 
-Decimal and 
fraction equivalents 
-Fractions as 
division 
-Understand 
percentages 
-Fractions to 
percentages 
-Equivalent 
fractions, decimals 
and percentages 
-Order fractions, 
decimals and 
percentages 
-Percentage of an 
amount – one step 
-Percentage of an 
amount – multi-step 
-Percentages – 
missing values 
 
Area, Perimeter 
and Volume 
-Shapes – same area 
-Area and perimeter 
-Area of a triangle – 
counting squares 
-Area of a right-
angled triangle 
-Area of any triangle 
-Area of a 
parallelogram 
-Volume – counting 
cubes 
-Volume of a cuboid 
 
Statistics 
-Line graphs 
-Dual bar charts 

Shape 
-Measure and classify 
angles 
-Calculate angles 
-Vertically opposite 
angles 
-Angles in a triangle 
-Angles in a triangle – 
special cases 
-Angles in a triangle – 
missing angles 
-Angles in a 
quadrilateral 
-Angles in polygons 
-Circles  
-Draw shapes 
accurately -Nets of 3-D 
shapes 
 
Position and 
Direction 
-The first quadrant 
-Read and plot points 
in four quadrants 
-Solve problems with 
coordinates 
-Translations 
-Reflections 

Themed Projects, 
consolidation and 
problem solving  
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-Order of operations 
-Mental calculations 
and estimation 
-Reason from known 
facts 

-Imperial measures -Multiply decimals 
by integers 
-Divide decimals by 
integers 
-Multiply and divide 
decimals in context 

-Read and interpret 
pie charts 
-Pie charts with 
percentages 
-Draw pie charts 
-The mean 

Science 

Animals including 
humans 
 
-Identify and name 
the main parts of the 
human circulatory 
system, and describe 
the functions of the 
heart, blood vessels 
and blood  
-Recognise the impact 
of diet, exercise, drugs 
and lifestyle on the 
way their body’s 
function  
- Describe the ways in 
which nutrients and 
water are transported 
within animals, 
including humans.  
 

Evolution and 
inheritance  
 
-Recognise that 
living things have 
changed over time 
and that fossils 
provide information 
about living things 
that inhabited the 
Earth millions of 
years ago  
-Recognise that 
living things produce 
offspring of the same 
kind, but normally 
offspring vary and 
are not identical to 
their parents  
-Identify how 
animals and plants 
are adapted to suit 
their environment in 
different ways and 
that adaptation may 
lead to evolution.  

Light 
 
-Recognise that light 
appears to travel in 
straight lines  
-Use the idea that 
light travels in 
straight lines to 
explain that objects 
are seen because 
they give out or 
reflect light into the 
eye  
 
 
 

Light 
 
 
-Explain that we see 
things because light 
travels from light 
sources to our eyes 
or from light sources 
to objects and then 
to our eyes  
-Use the idea that 
light travels in 
straight lines to 
explain why shadows 
have the same shape 
as the objects that 
cast them  
 

Electricity 
 
-Associate the 
brightness of a lamp or 
the volume of a buzzer 
with the number and 
voltage of cells used in 
the circuit  
-Compare and give 
reasons for variations 
in how components 
function, including the 
brightness of bulbs, 
the loudness of buzzers 
and the on/off position 
of switches  
-Use recognised 
symbols when 
representing a simple 
circuit in a diagram 
 

Living things and 
their habitats  
 
-Describe how living 
things are classified 
into broad groups 
according to common 
observable 
characteristics and 
based on similarities 
and differences, 
including micro- 
organisms, plants and 
animals  
-Give reasons for 
classifying plants and 
animals based on 
specific characteristics 

Geography  

Locational 
knowledge:  
-Identify the position 
and significance of 
longitude, latitude, 
equator, northern 
hemisphere, and 
southern hemisphere  

Locational 
knowledge:  
-The Tropics of 
Cancer and 
Capricorn, Artic and 
Antarctic Circle, the 
Prime/Greenwich 
and time zones 
including day and 
night 

Place knowledge: 
-Understand 
geographical 
similarities and 
differences through 
the study of human 
and physical 
geography of a 
region of the United 
Kingdom and a 
European country 

Place knowledge: 
Understand 
geographical 
similarities and 
differences through 
the study of human 
and physical 
geography of a 
region within North 
and South America 

Human and 
physical geography: 
-Describe and 
understand key aspects 
of physical geography 
including climate 
zones, vegetation belts 
and rivers 
  

Human and 
physical 
geography:  
-Describe and 
understand key 
aspects of the water 
cycle  

History 

-Black History Month 
(Nelson Mandela and 
Rosa Parks LL) 

-Historical skills 
coverage 

-Study of aspect or 
theme in British 
History that extends 
pupil chronological 
knowledge (World 
War Two): 
 

-Life during 
Victorian times: 
Explore how Britain 
has changed in 
history 
 

-Non-European society 
which provides 
contrast with British 
history.  (Explore the 
life of the Mayan 
Civilisation) 
 

-The Roman Empire 
and its impact.  

Music 

 
-Music- Rhythm 
around the world: 
Djembe drumming 
-Instrument: 
combination of skills  

 
-Music – Contrasts 
in music: Mango 
walk 
-Instrument: 
combination of skills 

 
-Music- Sounds of 
our World: Café 
Central. 
-Instrument: 
combination of skills 

 
-Music- Pitch 
Perfect: Scales and 
Sets  
-Instrument: 
combination of skills 

 
-Music- Trailblazers 
and the Greatest 
composers: 
Remarkable 
Romantics 
-Instrument: 
combination of skills 

 
-Music- The ABC of 
Opera: The Flying 
Dutchman Wagner 
-Instrument: 
combination of skills 

Art and DT 

2D Drawing to 3D 
Making 
-Explore how 2D 
drawings can be 
transformed to 3D 
objects. Work towards 
a sculptural outcome 
or a graphic design 
outcome 
 
DT 

Structures 

 
 

Activism 
-Explore how artists 
use their skills to 
speak on behalf of 
communities. Make 
art about things you 
care about 
 
DT 

Textiles 

 
 

Brave Colour 
-Exploring the work 
of installation artists 
who use light, form 
and colour to create 
immersive 
environments. 
Creating 2D or 3D 
models to share our 
vision of imagined 
installations with 
others.  
 
DT 

Electrical systems 

 
 

Exploring Identity 
-Discover how artists 
use layers and 
juxtaposition to 
create artwork which 
explores identity. 
Make your own 
layered portrait. 
 

Take a Seat 
-Explore how 
craftspeople and 
designers bring 
personality to their 
work. Make a small 
model of a chair which 
is full of personality. 
 
DT 

Food technology 

 
 

Shadow Puppets 
-Explore how 
traditional and 
contemporary artists 
use cut-outs for 
artistic affect. Adapt 
their techniques to 
make your own 
shadow puppets. 
 
DT 

Digital world 

 
 

RE 

-What do religions say 
to us when life gets 
hard? 
-Believing 
(Christian, Hindus, 
humanists) 

-Is it better to 
express your religion 
in arts and 
architecture or in 
charity and 
generosity? 

-Is it better to 
express your religion 
in arts and 
architecture or in 
charity and 
generosity? 

-What matters most 
to Christians and 
Humanists? 
-Living 
(Christian and 
Humanist) 

-What difference does 
it make to believe in 
Ahimsa 
(harmlessness), Grace 
and Ummah 
(community)? 

-What difference does 
it make to believe in 
Ahimsa 
(harmlessness), Grace 
and Ummah 
(community)? 

https://www.accessart.org.uk/2d-drawing-to-3d-making
https://www.accessart.org.uk/2d-drawing-to-3d-making
https://www.accessart.org.uk/activism/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/brave-colour/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/identity/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/take-a-seat/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/shadow-puppets/
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-Expressing 
(Christian, Muslim 
and Humanist) 

-Expressing 
(Christian, Muslim 
and Humanist) 

-Living 
(Hindus, Christian and 
Muslim) 

-Living 
(Hindus, Christian and 
Muslim) 

Computing 

Computing and 
System Networks  
– Communication 
Online safety 

Creating Media  
– Web page creation 
Online safety 
 

Programming A  
– Variables in games 

Data and 
Information  
– Spreadsheets 

Creating Media  
– 3D modelling 
-Online safety 
 

Programming B  
– Sensing  

MFL 

-Making changes to 
complex sentences 
-Changing sentences 
to questions 
-Prepare a short 
speech 

-Understand the 
main points of a 
spoken passage 
-Change your voice 
to ask a question. 
-Use a dictionary 

-Match spoken to 
written words 
-Understand a text 
-Write phrases from 
memory 
 
 

-Talk about likes and 
dislikes 
-Changing sentences 
to questions 

-Making changes to 
complex sentences 
-Change your voice to 
ask a question. 
-Know the form of 
common verbs 

-Change your voice to 
ask a question 
-Prepare a short 
speech 
-Change adjectives to 
link to a noun 

PHSE 

-Protective behaviours 
-No Pen Day 
 
Lifewise 
- First Aid 
-Alcohol 
-Smoking and Vaping 
-Drugs 
-Illegal Drugs 
-Recognising and 
Controlling Anger 
-Organisation of Life 

-Protective 
Behaviours revisited 
-No Pen Day 
 
Lifewise 
-My amazing Body 
-Self-Perception 
-Autism Do 
say/Don’t say 
-The power of love-
Inequality within 
relationships 
-What is a forced 
marriage?  
 

-Protective 
behaviours revisited 
-No Pen Day 
 
Lifewise  
– The power of 
words: Clean up 
your speech 
-Social media: Tik 
Tok 
-Fair Trade: The 
shirt off your back 
-Global warming: 
Issues and 
prevention 
-Celebrating Women 
in History-Forgotten 
Achievements 

-Protective 
behaviours revisited 
-No Pen Day 
 
Lifewise 
-BV Lawmakers and 
Activists 
-BV Rights and 
Radicalisation 
-The Government 

-Protective behaviour 
revisited 
-No Pen Day 
 
Lifewise 
- Consent 
-Feeling anxious 
-Ageism 
-The power of 
negotiation  

-Protective behaviours 
revisited 
-No Pen Day  
 
Lifewise 
- Transition 
-Learning to working 
-Law 
-Tax 
-Banks 
-Pensions 
-How to write a CV 
-Entrepreneurships 
-Enterprise and 
business 

Sporting 

-Swimming 
-Dodgeball  

-Gymnastics - 
Matching and 
mirroring 
-OAA Leadership 
 

-Basketball 
-Gymnastics - 
Creating sequences 
 

-Handball  
-Tennis 
-Communication and 
tactics 

-Boccia 
-Problem solving 
-Cricket  
 

-Athletics 
-Competition 
-Throwing 
-Running and jumping  
 

Experiences 

-Griffin Sports 
Festival 
 

-Anti-bullying week  
-Exploring and 
understanding the 
meaning of 
Christmas through a 
visit to a local place 
of worship 

 
 

-Science Symposium 
-Autism Awareness 
Week 
-Neurodiversity 
Week 
-Founders Day 
celebrating GST 
-Enrichment day 

-Challenge 26 
-Visit to places of 
worship to celebrate 
EDI. 
-Year 6 residential  
-Drayton Manor  

-Griffin Arts Festival 
-International Dance 
Day 
-Junior Duke 
-First aid training 
-Sports Days 
 


